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April 2020  

Our April meeting is: EAA Chapter 938 meeting will be 
canceled for April 

Dues for 2020 –  
See Jerry Hochstetler to pay for your membership for 2020 

Aviation humor: 
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News 

 
Discussed the possibility of hosting the Tri-Motor, 
(we have officially achieved that and will host the 
Ford Tri-Motor at Goshen July 9th -12th and during 
the Goshen Airshow  the 11th if we are let out of 
our homes by then). Norm shared about his 
dealings with Stewart Fabric and how he’s 
impressed with their fabric and you can take 3 
day classes in Wooster OH for $350. Lloyd shared 
about his Kolb and the folding wings. Caps (Civial 
Air Patrol) shared what things they have going 
and that they would enjoy having some of us 
share during their meetings on Friday nights. 

 

Nothing much, most things are 
currently in a holding pattern….. 
 
Ford Tri-Motor July 9th – 12th  
We will need volunteers for all days it is being 

hosted at Goshen Airport. If you would like to 

volunteer please let Rich Meyer or Olen 

Borkholder know and we will get a schedule put 

together, I have attached some posters  in the 

email you can print (color only) and post to help 

advertise the event as well.  

The Ford Tri-Motor operation requires a 

minimum of four volunteers per shift 

depending on the anticipated volume of 

business and the area to be monitored. 

Recommended shifts are 8AM to 12PM 

and 12 to 5:30PM. The volunteers assist with 

passenger loading/unloading, crowd control, 

and assistance with EAA ticketing and 

merchandise sales. All volunteers are 

required to review the online 

safety training video prior to the event: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1FQGgkk4YO4 

 
Arden Adamson – Pietenpol  
Byron Smith – Mini Max  
Paul Beachy – Falconaire/Jodel   
Norm Bontrager – Kolb 
Olen Borkholder – Hanger,  Flightstars  

 
John Graber  April 12th  
Arden Adamson April 12th  
Bob Unsicker April 25th 
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